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Valor/Peanut Injury (Again) - Prostko 

Last night (May 12), many areas of the state received some rainfall.  In some locations, it was more than 1" 
(Camilla = 1.47"; Ft. Valley = 2.04"; Midville = 2.67", TyTy = 3.14").  Thus, I am pretty sure that my phone will 
be ringing off the hook this week about Valor injury in peanuts.  I have discussed this problem many times 
before in this blog (June 3, 2013; May 4, 2017; May 21, 2020) so check those other posts out.  A few things 
to remember: 1) This is not a new problem.  Valor injury has occurred somewhere in GA since it was first 
registered way back in 2001; and 2) History and lots of data suggest that most peanut fields suffering from 
Valor damage will recover without yield losses.  Here are some pics and data to help you advise your 
growers not to panic.  Note in the graphs that these plots received more than 8" of rainfall/irrigation within the 
first 30 DAP and no yield losses were observed even at the 6 oz/A rate.  But, I NEVER want any peanut 
grower to apply a 2X rate Valor on purpose though! 

https://ugaweedscience.blogspot.com/2023/05/valorpeanut-injury-again-prostko.html


 

 
 

https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/a/AVvXsEgPYnmReMC-uCRIlI7A7jut3oHDUqOV_xtPlFENzznNO2ZwIU7gnXNz6R80Fde8aIDAccCSoONCdYqUhkiM_Gs7dKT86rnzLssYqfY15dDEgcg7x1npwU_R-kDqBlgHJSisUD44FB11eLTVXYzaZLQKydq8p6foLo38WeA7OqhlI-wARiaiwAXvYC6e


 

 
 
   

https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/a/AVvXsEjIPrIyT8izz0Vg9VDJi7hzqKiIOW_QTMG5f2wtgeK5VdQEPEcBR1oOXvfsp42k1IjyUmoIrcw-nkQM8r6zPnJW9eEnhyJrZnFw8rnEojs1_BdvHhNtFUxSlePi7npFhLrVjmSYWvWHi4D2m2irWHYtSRlNpo0ZV-5qotoqdcuiU_gFrHlA3SH1cRVy


https://ugaweedscience.blogspot.com/2023/05/soil-applied-glyphosate-and-peanuts.html
https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/a/AVvXsEgGPw_VaVrvCbwi_NgQURq-diY6r-wumFgArjC4vXk-EIchomlT9ebjvNwcWZTbsfq1XFYfC9W-qFR_uWPlDKpkwW7IVC5UcxqPtkv30vE_Kg_CYxzeY5pCQKitb24ZLzR0Jfa1h5Ey1OhKyuwUnDDZOEjNfccVKzAZhZH-v5bRi6oWSYnP7moA6Fy_


 

 
 

https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/a/AVvXsEgHAxJuqn_JN9_K-MDQq94RYaH1SV8OoL8_Js9dRNdJFQSGrfUkyRU6aqPz4ifhINwmQt93xH7iBaGJ1Q4k6JOQSxiBLlbyNYMThjwi6p0AM6ReZXvEC_OG-vTf7cu1R-wUoT5owaa_aDgyHjjQQDnSYqF9aO_ly7irTzyYznEqfsP-CVtOaBh-yN4T
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